FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Symposium “The Periodic Table Through Space and Time”’
September 10 -13 of 2019, Saint-Petersburg (Russia)

Dear Colleagues,

the 2019 year is claimed as the International Year of the Periodic Table of Chemical Elements.
This initiative was supported by many international organizations, including the International
Astronomical Union (IAU). In September 9-13 of 2019, Saint-Petersburg (Russia) hosts the XXI
Jubilee Mendeleev Congress on General and Applied Chemistry
(http://mendeleev2019.ru/index.php/en/).

During this Congress, in Sept. 10-13 0f 2019, we hold the Symposium “The Periodic Table
Through Space and Time”’.

Main topics of the Symposium are:

- Big Bang and Stellar Nucleosynthesis

- Chemical Evolution of the Universe: Observations and Models
- Astrochemistry

- Elemental abundances: a key to stellar physics

Invited speakers: to be confirmed.

Scientific Organizing Committee:

Ewine van DISHOECK (The Netherlands, Co-Chair), Boris SHUSTOV (Co-Chair, Russia),
Lyudmila MASHONKINA (Russia, Scientific Secretary), Sergey BLINNIKOV/(Russia), John
COWAN (USA), Charles Cowley (USA), Alexander DOLGOV/(Russia), Nicolas GREVESSE
(Belgium), John LANDSTREET (Canada), Alexander LUTOVINOV (Russia), Ken'ichi
NOMOTO (Japan), Nikos PRANTZOS (France), Friedrich-Karl THIELEMANN (Switzerland),
Dmitry WIEBE (Russia), Gang ZHAO (China).

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of Congress and the SOC of the Symposium we are
pleased to invite academic and university researchers, postgraduate students, and students

to participate in the Symposium “The Periodic Table Through Space and Time’’.

The online registration and abstracts submission is now opened!
The guidelines and abstract template can be found on the Congress website page
http://mendeleev2019.ru/index.php/en/about-the-event-3/abstracts

Please note that timely registration is essential to ensure that visa formalities can be completed in
due time.

For questions related to the Symposium, you may contact with us via e-mail:
mendeleev150@inasan.ru

We kindly ask to transfer this information to interested researchers.
We are looking forward to seeing you in Saint-Petersburg!

Ewine van Dishoeck,
Boris Shustov
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